
Westport,	CT	Deer	Management	Committee	Meeting	
Thursday	Oct	11,	2012,	7:30PM	Rm	102	Westport	Town	Hall	
	
Commenced:	7:35PM,	Adjourned:	9:05	PM	
	
All	members	were	in	attendance:	Peter	Knight,	Domenico	Antonelli.	Michele	Lamothe.	Susan	Pike.	
Ben	Deipolyi.	Alan	Eugley	&	Linda	McCracken	
	
Minutes:	
1. 8.29.12	minutes	were	reviewed	and	approved.	
2. The	4	subcommittees	each	presented	a	summary	of	their	progress	to	First	Selectman	Gordon	
Joseloff.		The	First	Selectman	indicated	that	he	would	support	funding	for	a	FLIR	deer	count	for	the	
town	of	Westport.	
3. The	committee	anticipates	having	a	final	report	available	in	January	or	February	of	2013.	
4. Ben	will	obtain	an	official	quote	from	Vision	Air	Research	for	a	deer	count	in	Westport.	The	
committee	recommends	performing	a	count	in	January	2013.	This	count	would	provide	an	actual	
measure	of	the	deer	population	as	well	as	its	distribution	throughout	town.	
5. Susan	will	start	drafting	an	interim	report.		The	committee	will	review	the	report	in	
anticipation	of	presenting	a	request	for	funding	for	a	deer	count	at	the	December	5	Board	of	
Finance	Meeting.	
6. The	subcommittees	will	finish	up	their	information	gathering	and	start	writing	up	the	reports	
of	their	findings.	
7. The	next	full	committee	meeting	is	scheduled	for	Thurs,	November	8	at	7:30	PM,	room	TBA.		
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Secretary	
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